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One letter of representation has been received since the officer’s report was 
completed; this letter states that they would want the new housing estate to be 
enclosed (with no pedestrian through route) as this will help to reduce 
vandalism. The new estate will be enclosed following advice from the Police 
Architectural Liaison Officer and therefore this concern has been dealt with. 


